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Comments: As a person who prizes clean water in this beautiful watershed, I oppose any action that threatens

clean water and fisheries habitat, especially habitat for endangered species like salmon and bull trout. This area

has already been declared a Superfund site in the late 1990s, due to contamination with arsenic and mercury.

Idahoans cannot afford to fund another toxic cleanup for a private company. Reopening pit mines in this area will

create potential impacts to endangered salmon habitat and recreation. Please do not allow this project to

proceede!


